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Good evening TUSD, since our last board meeting, there has not been a 
SSAC meeting. Our next one is scheduled for November 16 at Project 
More High School from 11:00 am to 1:00 p.m.  
 
Board members are encouraged to attend.  
 
Thank you. 
Michelle Howard 
SSAC President 
2015-2016 School Year 


